
 

 

 

 

 
 

Return completed application to the Counseling Department   
For more information or questions contact the Fargo Public 
Schools Foundation at 701-446-1041 or 
fpsfound@fargo.k12.nd.us 

Applications Due March 31st 
If the 31st falls on a Saturday or Sunday, applications 
will be due the following Monday. 

 

Sreejon Lala Memorial Scholarship  
(PLEASE ATTACH THIS SHEET AS THE COVER TO YOUR APPLICATION.) 

(Please submit printed single sided and no staples.) 
 

$1,000 Award 

 

Full Name:   Date:  

 First Last   
 

Address:    

 Address  Apartment/Unit # 

 

      

 City  State  ZIP Code 

 

Phone:  Email:      
            (Not School Email) 

 
General Scholarship Requirements   

• GPA of 3.8 or higher. 

• Student who values the importance of moral character in their life. 

• At least 2 AP Courses completed or being completed with a B average or higher. 

• Be accepted at a four-year college for the year following graduation. 

• Scholarship will be paid the second semester of college. 
 
 

The Sreejon Lala Scholarship will be awarded to a senior student who has shared in the educational experience and 
memorable moments at Davies High School. Sreejon Lala, a bright and fun-loving student at Davies High, left an 
indelible mark on his friends, family, and those who knew him, even briefly. He was known for his wit, intelligence, 
liveliness, respect, helpfulness, and charm – always with a million-dollar smile on his face. 
 
Sreejon was a driven individual who was passionate about tackling educational challenges, and relished every 
moment of his accomplishments. Some of his notable achievements include receiving the John Hopkins 
Mathematics and Reading Distinction Award, AP Scholar Award, Science Olympiad Group Award, JV Tennis Awards, 
National Honor Society Award, and French Language Award. He also attended merit-based summer camps for 
talented youths at various universities, such as MSUM, NDSU, Macalester College, and JHU. 
 
In addition to his exceptional academic excellence, Sreejon dedicated hundreds of hours to volunteering, with a 
focus on helping patients in various institutions. Through his volunteer work and four years of Health Career 
Courses, he was motivated to pursue a career as a physician. 
 
In 2015, Sreejon was set to have a promising year, having been accepted to attend the National Youth Leadership - 
Medicine, Health, Youth Medical Experience at Sanford, as well as studying for an Undergraduate Degree at the 
University of Minnesota in the college of Biological Sciences. Additionally, he had cleared the pre-selection process 
for the Undergraduate Program at Yale University. 
Sreejon will always be remembered for his friendly smile, leadership, helping, and kind personality. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Return completed application to the Counseling Department   
For more information or questions contact the Fargo Public 
Schools Foundation at 701-446-1041 or 
fpsfound@fargo.k12.nd.us 

Applications Due March 31st 
If the 31st falls on a Saturday or Sunday, applications 
will be due the following Monday. 

 
Application Information – Please list on a separate sheet 

1) List of high school activities.     
2) List of service and volunteer activities during high school. 

 
Attach a short essay, on a separate sheet, with the following information: 

1) Discuss your plans including the university you plan to attend and the major you want to pursue. 
2) What you are most passionate about. 
3) What you value most in life. 
4) Please attach a copy of your transcript. 
5) Please attach one letter of reference/recommendation from one of your senior class teachers 

 
Selection Process  
Davies high school staff will evaluate applications and choose recipient. The scholarship award check will be sent directly 
to the post-secondary institution on behalf of the recipient. 
 
*** This scholarship is presented at the spring awards day program.  The check will be forwarded to the recipient’s post-
secondary institution in January of their Freshman year upon receipt of 2nd semester enrollment information.  
Information can be emailed to the fpsfound@fargo.k12.nd.us or mailed to the Fargo Public Schools Foundation office, 
700 7th Street S, Fargo, ND 58103. 
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